
WAHBE Navigator Program Services 2017 
RFP HBE 16-003 RFP Announcement and Vendor Conf Info 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

HBE 16-003 

Washington Health Benefit Exchange 

Request for Proposals (RFP) For Navigator Program Services 

The Washington Health Benefit Exchange has issued Request for Proposals (RFP) HBE 16-003 to acquire 

Lead Organization Navigator Program Services in Pierce County. Further information about the Health 

Benefit Exchange and the HBE Navigator Program may be found at the following web address 

http://wahbexchange.org. More information about this RFP can be found at: 

http://www.wahbexchange.org/about-the-exchange/what-is-the-exchange/vendor-procurements/ 

The RFP release date is June 30, 2016. This RFP and related documents are available for download at the 

above procurement webpage. Responses to the RFP are due by email Monday, August 8, 2016 no later 

than 5:00pm PDT.  

There will be an optional Vendors Conference via ‘gotowebinar’ scheduled for Monday, July 25, 2016 at 

9:00 a.m. Please use the following URL to register for the Vendors Conference. Registration URL: 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4989318060662497283 

Webinar ID: 148-924-099 

Additionally, there is a mandatory, non-binding Vendor Letter of Intent that must be submitted by email 

to the RFP Coordinator by July 18, 2016. The Vendor Letter of Intent does not obligate the Vendor to 

apply and failure to submit a Letter of Intent will not eliminate the Vendor from participation in the RFP 

process. 

For further information please contact the RFP Coordinator: 

Kathy Krulich, Navigator Senior Program Specialist 

HBE 16-003 RFP Coordinator, Washington Health Benefit Exchange 

Email (preferred contact method): kathy.krulich@wahbexchange.org 

Phone: 360-688-7754  
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